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ASX RELEASE 
 
14 March 2023 
 

Market Update 
 
In an ASX announcement released on 13 March 2023, Tinybeans Group Limited (ASX: TNY) 
(OTCQB: TNYYF) (“Tinybeans” or “the Company”), informed shareholders the Company held 
deposits of approximately US$1.3 million in Silicon Valley Bank (SVB). SVB was placed into 
receivership on Friday 10 March 2023, U.S. time. 
 
Based on the U.S. Federal Reserve, Department of Treasury, and the FDIC announcement, the 
Company is pleased to advise that access to its US$1.3M held at SVB was made available on 
Monday, 13 March 2023 U.S. time. 
 
The Board now deems this issue resolved.  
 
This announcement was approved for release by the TNY Board. 
 

For more information, please contact: 

Eddie Geller  
Chief Executive Officer 
E: investors@tinybeans.com  
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